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My name is Robert Peterson of 287 Hoxsie Ave in Warwick R.I. 02889. | am writing to oppose bill
7373. | believe this to be a violation of my forth amendment right to be secure in my own home. The
state of R.I. gun laws on the books are some of the strictest in the country. This is a backdoor attack
against the lawful gun owners, who are of the most law abiding citizens in the state.



